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ELLEN SCHNEIDER 
9431 HWY Y 
SAUK CITY WI 53703 
 
 
Subject: Fence on City Park Land 
 
 
Dear Mr. & Ms. Schneider: 
 
It has come to my attention that you or the occupants of 1513 Waunona Way have installed a 
fence along the bike path on the City park land in Paunack Park that adjoins your property.  It is 
a violation of Madison General Ordinances Section 8.15(1) to install a fence on park lands.  The 
installation of the fence has been declared a public nuisance and each violation is subject to a 
forfeiture of up to $500.00 per day the violation continues.  With this letter, the City is directing 
you to abate the nuisance by removing the fence from the City park land.  Failure to remove the 
fence by July 28, 2013, will cause the City to abate the public nuisance by removing the fence. 
The cost of abatement shall be assessed as a special charge to the owner, occupant, or person 
causing, maintaining, or permitting the public nuisance. I have enclosed a copy of an aerial view 
and photo which shows the location of the fence and its relationship to the property line.  Please 
contact Charlie Romines at (608) 267-8804 if you have specific questions regarding this letter. 
 
You have the right to appeal this allegation of violation to the City of Madison Board of Park 
Commissioners within 15 days after the mailing of this Notice. Such appeal must be in writing 
and must inform the Commission of the reasons why you believe this order has been issued in 
error. If you wish to appeal, MGO 8.15 specifies that the appeal be filed with the City Clerk at 
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Room 103, Madison, WI 53703. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
George Hank 
Director, Building Inspection Division 
 
cc: Kevin Briski, Parks Superintendent 
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